
 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 4.12.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
Welcome back 4J and 4AW. Well done to 4MW for holding the fort down in Year 4! It was 
a strange time for us all. 
.  
NFER Tests: This week, the children have been completing their NFER tests for the Autumn 
Term. They have all been very resilient and have produced some great results. 
 
Christmas Songs: Christmas has arrived in Year 4! Thank you for all the donations to the 
PTA! This year, instead of a ‘Year 4 production’, we will be recording ourselves singing some 
Christmas songs instead. We will be recording ourselves singing on Monday 7th December (could 
the children please bring their Christmas jumper in again!), outside, on the stage. If your 
child has not got permission to go on the school website they cannot be recorded. We have 
spoken to those children who haven’t got permission. If you would like them to be recorded for 
the school website please get in contact with your child’s class teacher. Please see next page for 
the songs your child’s class will be learning.  
 
Christmas cards: Just a polite reminder that, unfortunately, we cannot give Christmas cards 
this year. Please see main school letter for more information on this.  
 
Egyptian Day Reminder: On Monday 14th December, we would like all children (if possible) to 
come into school dressed as an Ancient Egyptian (costumes are available to buy online or one 
can be made!). They will be taking part in activities throughout the day so if your child has 
PE on that day, please ensure they have something suitable on to move about in (it will be 
Egyptian based so no need for full PE kit). 
 
DT Day: On Wednesday 16th December, Year 4 will be having a DT (Design Technology) Day. 
We will be designing and making a variety of seasonal foods which will include a starter, 

mailto:mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk
mailto:rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk


 

 

4AW: 

Festive Fast Food Song (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=12MNyD_P-

H0&ab_channel=TheOriginalDJJoff) 

Jingle Bells (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3PgNPc-iFW8&ab_channel=KidsMusicOfficial)   

4MW: 

We wish you a Merry Christmas (in welsh) 

(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYSevfHbyaw&list=RDsYSevfHbyaw&start_radio=1) 

Let it snow (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7hHOtPsNNNA)  

4J: 

Feliz Navidad (https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RTtc2pM1boE&ab_channel=LeonB) 

I wish it could be Christmas everyday 

(https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_vGPplLaVC0&ab_channel=hermyandloopy)   

 

main and a dessert. We would welcome any donations towards the cost of the ingredients. 
50p per child will go a long way. We thank you in advance. If your child has any allergies 
that the school is not aware of please email your child’s class teacher. They will not be 
consuming anything in school so any food they make will come home with them. If you wish 
to, you can send in a food container/box which they can bring their food home in. If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via email (can be found at the top of 
the newsletter).  

Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=12MNyD_P-H0&ab_channel=TheOriginalDJJoff
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=12MNyD_P-H0&ab_channel=TheOriginalDJJoff
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3PgNPc-iFW8&ab_channel=KidsMusicOfficial
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYSevfHbyaw&list=RDsYSevfHbyaw&start_radio=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7hHOtPsNNNA
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RTtc2pM1boE&ab_channel=LeonB
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_vGPplLaVC0&ab_channel=hermyandloopy

